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PUBLIC NOTICE        April 10, 2019 
 

Dear resident, 

 

In the spring and summer of 2019 and 2020, the City will be placing a new 12” water 

main along Santa Barbara (11 Mile to Roseland) and replacing the existing water 

main along Roseland from Santa Barbara to Bloomfield.  
 

The Michigan Department of Environmental Quality (MDEQ) requires the City to 

determine what material your water service lead is composed of (copper, lead, etc.). 

In order to determine the material, the City of Lathrup Village’s DPW staff will need 

to inspect your water service lead inside of your home near your water meter.  The 

inspection should take less than 5 minutes. 

 

State law requires any lead service leads to be replaced during the water main project 

at no cost to the homeowner. If your service lead is lead or galvanized, more 

information will be provided to you in the near future. 

 

DPW will begin this inspection on Tuesday, April 17th and Wednesday, April 18th 

from 5 pm to 7 pm.  DPW staff will have City identification. 

 

If you need to schedule an appointment – please contact us at 248.557.2600, ext. 

222. 
 

Thank You,  

 

Dr. Sheryl L. Mitchell 

City Administrator 
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